
Teatro al sur, CSULB’s Spanish language theatre group, RGRLL and the Spanish Club would like to invite you all to our 

third theater performance on campus. Come and support local Spanish language theatre! This is a series of one-act plays 

by two internationally recognized women playwrights Aguirre from Chile and Pedrero from Spain. When: May 29th and 

30th at the William Link Theatre (formerly University Theatre). General admission is $15 and Presale $10. Please contact 

Marisa Benincasa for information and/or reservations at mbenincasa@hotmail.com or 310-591-7232.  See you there!  

 

Facebook link: http://www.facebook.com/event.php?eid=118472298183895 

CSULB Campus Map: http://daf.csulb.edu/maps/pdf/2009_legal.pdf. Look under the Theater Arts section 
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